## DISTRICT BEAVER LEADERS MEETING (Soir'ee)

Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> July 2014

at 14<sup>th</sup> Enfield HQ

Present – Margaret 1<sup>st</sup> Enf, Yvonne 2<sup>nd</sup> Enf, Nicki 3<sup>rd</sup> Enf, Sue 6<sup>th</sup>/13<sup>th</sup> Enf,
Michelle & Martyn 5<sup>th</sup> Enf, Donna & Grant 10<sup>th</sup> Edm, Brian 10<sup>th</sup> Enf,
Tina 12<sup>th</sup> Enf, Carol & Jan 14<sup>th</sup> Enf, Bette 16<sup>th</sup> Enf, Sue & Barry 20<sup>th</sup>
Enf. (Corrine 23<sup>rd</sup> Enf, joined at end of meeting)

Apologies – Ross 2<sup>nd</sup> Enf, Sue 3<sup>rd</sup> Enf, Pips 6/13<sup>th</sup> Enf, Michelle 10<sup>th</sup> Enf, Vickie 18<sup>th</sup> Edm, Caroline 19<sup>th</sup> Enf, Nancy 20<sup>th</sup> Edm.

Yvonne was in the Chair and welcomed everyone.

Finances – Jan said we have £667.79p in the account.

Beaver Ramble – Good turnout, all those who went said it was very good, unfortunately some children had moved some of the arrows & a few groups got lost.

District Outing - Gullivers land was a great day out & well organised. There were 188 people on the day so we needed an extra coach. The venue said if we bought some Love Heart sweets (their theme for the day) for all that attended, we could get in for only £8. Therefore we saved over £1000 & made a profit, plus we could also send back the £600 District gave us for one coach. During the day one of the leaders had a fall while leaving a ride & injured themself, which is being dealt with.

Welly Walk – to be confirmed as date had to be moved.

Heafield Fun Day – Saturday 27<sup>th</sup> September, details at the next meeting.

A.O.B – Bette thanked everyone for the card & flowers and that she feels much better now.

The District meeting in June, all thought it was a good idea but a shame that people who went to that don't come to District meetings. It was suggested that it started a bit later for those who have section meetings that night, as some missed the opening / presentations.

How can we get more beaver leaders to our District meetings?

If going on camp, please let Caroline know.

Hope you all have a great Summer,

Next meeting 27<sup>th</sup> September at Edmonton HQ (Tristrum Drive)